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Atkins, Caelan

From: White, Louise 
Sent: 23 November 2023 11:11
To: East Yorkshire Solar Farm
Subject: Adequacy of Consultation Response - East Yorkshire Solar Farm 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: AoCR, CO

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I write on behalf of Leeds City Council on the above issue. We consider that the applicant has complied with the 
Duty to consult, Duty to consult the local community, and Duty to publicise. In response to the applicant’s statutory 
consultation letter of 10th May 2023, we note that our comments of 6th June 2023 on the proposal have been 
reported and considered within the submitted Consultation Report Appendices under Appendix P3 Section 42(1)(b)) 
of document ref. EN0101/43/APP/5.2.    
 
Kind regards 
 
Louise White 
Team Leader for Minerals, Energy and Waste Planning 
Development Management 
Leeds City Council. 
www.leeds.gov.uk 
 

From: East Yorkshire Solar Farm <sm-eastyorkshiresolarfarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sent: 22 November 2023 17:02 
To: East Yorkshire Solar Farm <sm-eastyorkshiresolarfarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: East Yorkshire Solar Farm <sm-eastyorkshiresolarfarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Adequacy of Consultation Response - East Yorkshire Solar Farm  
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Please find attached the Adequacy of Consultation Response for the proposed application of East Yorkshire Solar 
Farm by East Yorkshire Solar Farm Limited.  
 
Can you please respond to this request for your response by Wednesday 06 December 2023 and if you have any 
queries, please email the project mailbox:  
sm-eastyorkshiresolarfarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Caelan Atkins  
 

  

  
Caelan Atkins | NSIP Case Officer  – National 
Infrastructure 
+44 303 444 5152 
Caelan.Atkins@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

 You don't often get email from sm-eastyorkshiresolarfarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk. Learn why this is important  
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The Planning Inspectorate 

  

@PINSgov  The Planning Inspectorate  planninginspectorate.gov.uk  
  
Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services  
  
This communication does not constitute legal advice.  
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.  
Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law. 
 

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be 
accessed by clicking this link. 

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, 
you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if 
you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and 
auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has 
taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage 
caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks. 

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the 
Inspectorate. 

DPC:76616c646f72 

 
 

A Magical Leeds Christmas  
New for 2023 - Traditional market stalls across the city along with Leeds traditions such as the Ice 
Cube, Christmas experience at Lotherton and so much more! Visit: Magical Leeds Christmas 
(visitleeds.co.uk)  

The information in this email (and any attachment) may be for the intended recipient only. If you know you are not the 
intended recipient, please do not use or disclose the information in any way and please delete this email (and any 
attachment) from your system.  
The Council does not accept service of legal documents by e-mail.  
 
Legal notice: Leeds City Council contracts on the basis of a formal letter, contract or order form. An e-mail from Leeds 
City Council will not create a contract unless it clearly and expressly states otherwise. For further information please 
refer to: https://www.leeds.gov.uk/councillors-and-democracy/council-constitution 
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